
Sunday, August 17, 2008

Welcome to the August gathering of the Old Fields Singers here at Sycamore Shoals at the Old Fields. I am glad you are here.
We will begin with a brief instruction time and spend the rest of our time singing. We are relaxed and informal. Please ask any questions you have. (I may be able to answer some of them – we are all learning together here.)

This past Friday, we sang at the Acoustic Coffee House in Johnson City. Fifteen present. I would like to do more of this. Let me know if you have suggestions for venues.

Several of us participated in Camp DoReMi up in the mountains. I put up a report on the website (address is below).
There are a number of all day singings coming up in September. Complete information is at www.christianharmony.org. And Sunday, the 31th (last Sunday) is the New Harp singing in Greeneville. Last Sunday in September is Headrick’s Chapel in Wear’s Valley. (New Harp of Columbia).
There will be a two day event at Natural Tunnel State Park in Duffield, Virginia the first weekend in October.

I am going to be asking for helpers for the All Day Singing and Dinner on the Ground that we will be having here on November 1. Be prepared to volunteer! 
Now, come sit a spell. Let’s sing!
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